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2021 PEDIATRIC AND PRIMARY CARE 
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SYMPOSIUM

SEPTEMBER 23  |  VIRTUAL EVENT 
The North Dakota Pediatric Mental Health Care Access Program, in conjunction with the North Dakota Department of 
Health, Sanford Health and Sanford Research, is hosting the 2nd annual virtual symposium focused on “Trauma Treatment, 
Suicide Intervention and Behavioral Health Clinical Skills to Enhance Patient Care.” This one-day virtual event brings together 
pediatric, primary care and behavioral health providers, and experts in trauma and suicide intervention, to share strategies 
and skills that influence pediatric patient care.

Register by Monday, Sept. 20
To register or learn more, visit www.ndpmhca.org
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